
From: noreply@granicusideas.com <noreply@granicusideas.com>  
Sent: Monday, October 26, 2020 9:33 AM 
To: Ann Yang <anny@hermosabch.org>; City Council <citycouncil@hermosabeach.gov>; Suja Lowenthal 
<suja@hermosabeach.gov> 
Subject: New eComment for City Council Virtual Meeting - Duly posted online on 10/22/20 at 11:30 p.m. 
by A.Y. 
 

  

New eComment for City Council Virtual Meeting - 
Duly posted online on 10/22/20 at 11:30 p.m. by 
A.Y.  

Tonya Stenlake submitted a new eComment. 

Meeting: City Council Virtual Meeting - Duly posted online on 10/22/20 at 11:30 p.m. by A.Y. 

Item: c) REPORT 20-0677 CONSIDERATION OF A HOLIDAY FREE PARKING PROGRAM 
(City Manager Suja Lowenthal) 

eComment: Dear Mayor Campbell and Hermosa City Council, My name is Tonya and I’m a 
resident of Hermosa Beach. I’m writing in today in support of agenda item 14C. I strongly urge 
the City Council to once again approve free 2-hour holiday parking from Thanksgiving to 
Christmas to benefit Hermosa’s small businesses. As we are all aware, these times have been 
difficult for everyone. Our local businesses could really use a boost and so could the residents of 
Hermosa Beach. Having the free parking defiantly helps with it comes to holiday shopping but it’s 
also in the sprit of the holidays that makes is special too. Keeping with tradition will help local 
business traffic but also hopefully increase local spirits. We could all use a little normalcy and 
some holiday spirit to round out this crazy year. Thank you for your time and service. Tonya 
Stenlake 

 

 

 


